
Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board
07 July 2023

Sean Cross 
California Department of Transportation 
703 B Street 
Marysville, CA  95901

CERTIFIED MAIL
7022 2410 0001 5093 9920

NOTICE OF TERMINATION; WATER QUALITY ORDER 2003-0003-DWQ-0206; 
CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORATION; COSUMNES RIVER BRIDGE 
REPLACEMENT PROJECT (EA NO. 03-0F280); SACRAMENTO COUNTY

On 17 April 2020, the Executive Officer of the Central Valley Regional Water Quality 
Control Board issued a Notice of Applicability granting coverage under the State Water 
Resources Control Board’s Statewide General Waste Discharge Requirements for 
Discharges to Land with a Low Threat to Water Quality Order 2003-0003-DWQ 
(General Order) to the California Department of Transportation for the Cosumnes River 
Bridge Replacement Project.  We are in receipt of your Notice of Termination dated 
1 June 2023.  We understand that there are no further discharges from this project, and 
you wish to terminate coverage under the General Order.  Based on this information, 
coverage under the General Order for the Cosumnes River Bridge Placement Project is 
hereby rescinded.

If you have any questions about the rescission, please contact Scott Armstrong at 
scott.armstrong@waterboards.ca.gov.

Original signed by John J. Baum 
on Date: 2023.07.07 17:21:07-07’00’

for Patrick Pulupa 
Executive Officer

Cc via email: Sacramento County Environmental Health
Guy Childs, Central Valley Water Board 

 Howard Hold, Central Valley Water Board
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